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TWGH:s C. Y. Ma Memorial College
Administration Circular 097/24-25
Bring-Your-Own-Device (BYOD) Scheme — BYOD Student Briefing Seminar and iPad Distribution

27" June 2025

Dear Parents

All iPads purchased through the school and those rented under the subsidy program are arriving soon. A student briefing
session will be held on ‘8“‘ July 2025 (Tuesday) from 12:00 nn to 1:00pm‘ in the school hall. iPads will also be distributed to
students who purchased it through the school or successfully applied for the Education Bureau's " Quality Education Fund
e-Learning Funding Programme—Provision of Mobile Computer Devices and Internet Services Support " (Mobile Device
Rental Scheme).

According to our school record, «Status».

As the order period has passed, parents who (1) did not order an iPad and (2) have not applied for/ failed to apply for the
Mobile Device Rental Subsidy Scheme, please purchase/prepare the relevant mobile device before the commencement
of the next academic year, which is an iPad 11" (minimum requirement: iPad 6th gen) and a stylus (e.g., Apple Pencil USB-
C). You will also need to pay the school a $210 Mobile Device Management (MDM) system fee. For preparation work before
MDM installation, please refer to Administrative Circular 065/24-25.

Please return the signed e-reply slip by 7™ July 2025 (Monday). Please feel free to contact Mr. Lee Wang Chun or Mr.
Lau Tat Chi on 2443 9899 if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

Chan Miu Ha
Principal

Note: In case of any discrepancies between the Chinese and English versions of the above content, the Chinese version shall prevail.



